
 
 
 
 

Dear parents, 
 
 

It came to our attention that there has been an issue with Thursday’s 27/11/2022 lunch as some kids have been 

reported to be unwell, that are on our food catering. 

Please note that we are doing a thorough investigation and have a team of specialist coming into our kitchen to 

find out what happened. 

That being said, we are inclined to close our kitchen until this has been sorted. 

We thank you for your continuous trust and understanding. 

 
Best regards 

The Yum in a Box team 
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